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Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

Friday, 16th May 2025 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 3 – Ceramic Workshops – UPDATED 

This term, Year 3 have been given the wonderful opportunity to take part in a ceramics workshop, led by artist Emily 
Chilvers, which will link with their DT, art and science lessons.  
 

Curriculum impact We will be investigating our environment and looking at the plants and animals from 
our science topics; researching online in our computing lesson; improving our DT skills 
to design for a purpose and learning how to work both individually and collaboratively 
to create original art.  

Where  Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 

When 3FB - Wednesday 4th June (pm)  
3W – Wednesday, 11th June (am) 
3S – Wednesday 11th June (pm) 

Cost £5 per child  
This cost covers the materials the children will be using, the artists time with the 
children and the costs for firing and glazing the tiles.  

Additional information Each child will design and create a ceramic tile that they will be bringing home. The 
tile will incorporate themes of nature inspired by found objects from our site and 
images and ideas from our research. 
 
Alongside this art project, GASPA have agreed to donate money towards a new mural 
made from ceramic tiles, which will name and celebrate the Grand Avenue wildlife 
area. The Year 3 children will be invited to contribute to the whole mural, which will 
form a lasting piece of ceramic art that will be on display by the gate into the wildlife 
area. 

Action required We ask for a contribution of £5 per child towards the cost of the ceramics workshop. 
Please can you make payment by Friday, 30th May 2025. 
 
Please make payment using the School Gateway for this workshop. If you are unable 
to do so online, please contact our School Office.  

We would welcome parent helpers for the workshops.  If you are able to help please 
complete this form.   

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and help. We hope your child enjoys this experience! 

Yours sincerely, 

The Year 3 Team 
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